
 
  

HALLOWEEN HAPPENINGS 
 
 

THIS YEAR WE WILL BE HOLDING OUR HALLOWEEN 
PARADE ON Wednesday, OCTOBER 31th  FROM 9:30 – 
10:00 for A.M. Kindergarten-6th grade. 
P.M. Kindergarten Parade at 1:00 
 
PARENTS ARE INVITED TO COME AND TAKE PICTURES 
IN THE GYM during the parade. 
 
AS YOU PUT COSTUMES TOGETHER PLEASE BE AWARE OF 
THE FOLLOWING: NO MASKS, WEAPONS (PLAY OR 
OTHERWISE), AND NO CROSS-DRESSING. 
 
WE ARE ALWAYS EXCITED TO HAVE OUR COSTUME 
PARADE AND SEE ALL THE FUN IDEAS TEACHERS AND 
STUDENTS COME UP WITH! 
 

 
 


